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Development Application Fee Review 2019 

 
On December 19, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council approve the fees outlined in Attachment 1 for the processing of development 

applications pursuant to Section 69 of the Planning Act and Section 391 of the 

Municipal Act, to take effect on January 1, 2020. 

2. Council authorize a development application fee increase of 3% for planning 

applications, in addition to an annual cost of inflation increase to take effect on 

January 1, 2021 and January 1, 2022. 

3. Council authorize the Commissioner of Finance to execute agreements related to the 

administration of the Development Charges By-law and requirements of Bill 108. 

4. The Regional Clerk forward this report to local municipalities and Building Industry 

and Land Development Association for information. 
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